
 

 

 
 

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs J Cooper 
North End Avenue 

North End 
Portsmouth 

PO2 8NW 
Tel: (023) 9266 1192 
Fax: (023) 9266 6937 

 

JC/jfh 
 
 
20 January 2023 
 
Dear Parent  
 
 
We are writing to invite you to attend our 

Reading and Phonics workshop. 

The aim of the session, is to share where your children currently are in their 

phonics programme and to equip you with the knowledge to continue supporting 

your child’s reading at home.  

The meeting will be held in the school hall on Thursday 2nd February at 2:45pm. 

At the end of the session you will have the opportunity to ask questions and talk 

with the team before collecting your child in the usual way. 

Please return the slip below to by Monday January 30th.   We look forward to 

seeing you there.  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mrs A Spicer   Mrs S Mendoza 

Leader of English  Leader of Year 1 

Year 1 Phonics Workshop  -  Thursday 2 February 2023 

 

Child’s name ………………………………………….  Class ………………………….. 

I will be attending the Yr 1 Phonics Workshop           yes / no  (circle answer) 

I will not be attending the Yr 1 Phonics Workshop     yes / no  (circle answer) 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………..  Date ………………………… 


